
To the town of Newmarket, 
 
I would like to submit my name to the list of people in total opposition to the proposed residential and 
commercial development of the protected Moraine land that is apparently before council. 
 
As our elected officials, you should oppose this development at every level and it would be truly 
disgusting if any of you voted in favour of it. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Steven Gilbert 
 
Lifelong Newmarket resident. 

 


